
I voted against HB5019 and HB2001, which were presented as package, because these measures will do 
virtually nothing to help the homeless.  
 
It does; however, create a new enormous government bureaucracy that will no doubt create many more 
government jobs for the liberal establishment. 
 
This package of bills does not address the Oregon housing crisis. Neither of these bills address the cost 
of housing or Oregon’s strangulating land use system. 
 
If the majority, who has been in control for dozens of years, were serious about increasing the 
affordability and availability of family housing, I could support a bill that does that. 
These two bills are not going to help. 
 


